NOTICE

The City of Stoughton will hold a Special meeting of the Public Safety Committee on Tuesday, December 8, 2009 at 6:45 p.m., in the Council Chambers, Public Safety Building, 321 South Fourth Street, Stoughton, WI.

CALL TO ORDER:

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Application for a Temporary Class "B"/ "Class B" Retailers License by the Stoughton Chamber of Commerce, to serve fermented malt beverages and wine for an Open House on Thursday, December 10, 2009 from 4:30 p.m. till 7:30 p.m. at 532 E. Main Street.

ADJOURNMENT

** Meeting may close per Statutes 19.85 (1)(b) to consider the licensing of a person(s) and then re-open for the regular course of business.

SENT TO:

Larry Weiss, Chair Ross Scovotti Dave McKichan, Vice Chair Eric Olstad

CC:

Mayor Jim Griffin
Deputy Clerk Pili Hougan
Department Heads (via e-mail)
Council Members (via e-mail)
Police Chief O'Connor
City Attorney Matt Dregne

Lib. Clerical Asst. D Myren (e-mail) Sto Newspapers/ Wisc State Journal T. Fleres/D. Blaney (e-mail) Dave Phillips

NOTE: AN EXPANDED MEETING MAY CONSTITUTE A QUORUM OF THE COUNCIL.

For security reasons, the front doors of the City Hall Building (including the elevator door) will be locked after 4:30 p.m. If you need to enter City Hall after that time, please use the entrance on the East side of City Hall. If you are physically challenged and are in need of the elevator or other assistance, please call 873-6677 prior to 4:30 p.m.